
February 2nd, 2024

Dear Grade 12 Students, Parents and Guardians of West Niagara Secondary School,

We are sharing an update on our upcoming Graduation Celebration.

After working with the DSBN Senior Team and sharing feedback of both current and future
graduate voices, it became clear that students really wanted their Graduation Celebrations to be
held after their final culminating activities/exams.

Considering this, we have revised our date and location for the Graduation Celebrations for the
Class of 2024.

Please save the date for Thursday, June 27th, 2024 at the Meridian Centre in St. Catharines.
The ceremony will start at 5:30pm. Students will need to be there at 5:00pm - more details to
follow.

We are working to confirm a date and venue for the prom, and will communicate that out when
we know.

We are excited to share this update and look forward to celebrating our students alongside their
families.

More information to come.

Sincerely,

Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS


